
 N A T I O N A L  E L E C T R I C A L  C O N T R A C T O R S  A S S O C I A T I O N   

In an effort to cut down on the number of communications we are sending to you, as we know everyone is receiving  
an abundance of information, we have opted to send a number of pertinent pieces of information in one bundle.  

We will be doing this every afternoon as long as there is information that needs to be passed along. 

 

 

Resources for Small Business from the SBA 

The SBA recently sent out information on 4 things small businesses can do right now: Prep for possible additional PPP 
funding, explore other funding options, create a business plan for now and for life after COVID-19 and connect with 
local, state and federal resources. Click here to view more. 

Labor Bulletin on Covered Face Masks (CFMs) 

The Labor Management Committee met today to go over details on the potential requirements of Covered Face Masks 
(CFMs) on job sites. Click here to read the Labor Bulletin. 

 

 

 

Required Contributions to the Benefit Funds under FFCRA of 2020 
The memorandum from the Harrison Trust is to explain what contributions must be made to the Fringe Benefit Funds 
in Locals 48, 280, 659, and 932 for employees out on Emergency Paid Sick Leave and Family Medical Leave Expansion 
(FMLEA) under FFCRA. Click here to read the memo.  

For any questions or concerns, please contact Tim Gauthier, Executive Manager at tim@orecolneca.org.  

All COVID-19 related information is available at https://www.orecolneca.org/ 
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